
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
JUNE 12, 2018  

 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Bill Tiffany – Chairman and Secretary, Connie St.Clair – Co-Chair and Mike 
Mudge, Member 
 
 
The meeting called to order @ 5:05 pm  
 
 

1. Connie and Nate St. Clair will take care of tree issues in “Pine Grove Cemetery”, 
“Hadley Cemetery” on Mt. Dearborn Road and “Elijah Grove Cemetery” on Mt. Road.  
Connie will submit a bill for 3 hours for the removal of trees and bushes in the “East 
Weare Cemetery”.  

 
2. Mike Mudge called Charlie McLain from the American Legion about the Veterans 

Markers and Flags in the Cemeteries.  It seems they have been putting them in the 
“Hillside Cemetery” which is not a Town Cemetery, so Mike asked that he please not do 
it anymore.   

 
3. Connie will give us a quote to take out 3 bushes in the “Center Square Cemetery”. 

 
4. Connie will get us an invoice for the flowers she put in the urns at the “Waterman” grave 

in “Collins Cemetery”. 
 

5. I will contact Mark James about doing some more work on the wall at “Pine Grove 
Cemetery”. 
 

 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Chairman, Recording Secretary 


